

Box 249, Glennallen, AK 99588 • www.kcam.org • (907) 822-5226

May 30, 2018

Dear Friends of Scott and Sarabeth,

Hi, I am writing on behalf of the Hills. They have recently answered God's call to serve at KCAM.

We are excited by this commitment because we know these two servants love the Lord and want to be where He wants them. It's a good fit because they know what they are getting into. Sarabeth grew up in the shadow of the KCAM tower since her parents came to Alaska to serve as missionaries here. She knows Copper River Valley winters and won't be blindsided by our cold and dark conditions. She even has been involved at KCAM. After high school and a year of business school Sarabeth helped out in our business office as she completed an internship. This is also where she got to know Scott. He was our engineer at the time. He came to us in 1992 as a Summer Missionary and then continued to serve for nearly 20 years both at KCAM and at KRSA in Petersburg.

Since 2010 Scott has been in radio ministry in New Mexico, but he continued helping KCAM by providing technical support by phone and several work trips to Alaska. God has truly used him as part of KCAM's ministry.

As the Lord directs Scott, Sarabeth and their family back to Glennallen, I would ask you to help them out in two specific ways: First, I challenge you to pray for them. They have many adjustments to make in the coming months. We know God has it all planned, but please pray they would experience His peace as they follow Him. Second, I ask you to prayerfully consider financially supporting the Hills as they prepare to come north. They are desperately needed at KCAM, but they must have their financial support so they can serve without worries of providing for their family. They are currently needing another \$2,327/month to be fully supported. A monthly gift of any amount would be greatly appreciated. This would be a great help and encouragement to the Hills and to us at KCAM. If you'd like to support the Hills financially please contact me by phone (907-320-1725) or email (manager@kcam.org). or talk with Scott and Sarabeth directly.

Thank you for your prayers for the Hills and considering joining their financial support team.

in HIS service,

Scott Yahr General Manager